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Monday 17th March 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers 

EASTER COLOURING COMPETITION  

To celebrate the Easter season, we are holding an Easter Colouring Competition for the children! 

We will send home a picture today (Mon 17th March) that we would like the children to colour in 
and return to school. We will then judge the colourings and award a top Easter prize to a pupil 
from each year group. Entry costs £1 in cash (please send in along with completed picture), which 
will contribute to our School Fund supporting trips, events, and activities for the children. 

We hope that the children will enjoy taking part and ask that all colouring competition entries be 
returned by Friday 4th April. Prizes will be given out before the Easter holidays.       

EASTER RAFFLE  
We will begin to sell tickets outside school, or from the School Office, for our Easter Raffle this 
week! We have some amazing Easter Egg prizes and hope that you will support us. Tickets are 
£1.00 each cash and also support the School Fund. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr A Edmunds  

Headteacher 

 


